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From: rmarlow4040@gmail.com,
To: rmarlow4040@gmail.com,
Subject: NJACE: News for July
Date: Tue, Jun 27, 2023 1:13 pm
Attachments:

You’ll note that the subject line says “News” not “Newsletter.” That’s because your editor/publisher is just
back from the CORSA convention in Wisconsin, and there is not enough time to assemble a full newsletter
before this month’s club breakfast. So instead, the news highlights appears below.

==> This Month’s Club Breakfast: As we noted in a earlier email message, we are doing something
different for our club breakfast in July. We closed down the Empire Diner in June but as it turns out the new
location for our monthly breakfasts won’t be open until the end of July. So this Saturday, July 1st, we’ll
enjoy a Bagels & Coffee Breakfast Meeting in Ho-Ho-Kus, Bergen County.

The home of Tim Schwartz will be our venue, outdoors if the weather is nice, indoors if not. The club will
be providing bagels and coffee, butter and cream cheese, and OJ as well. You’re welcome to bring anything
else that you might like, too.

The address is 5 Riverview Lane, Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ, 07423. This is just off Route 17 which itself is accessible
from the Garden State Parkway and from the top end of I-287. Time is 9:00 AM, no earlier, please.

In addition to enjoying a summer breakfast we’ll conduct a brief business meeting, and as always, tire-
kicking and informal conversation also will be on the agenda.

==> New Email Address for the Prez: Club President Brian O’Neill has a new email address, and he asks
each member to send a message to him so that he can rebuild his email address book. The new address is

oneill1258(@juno.com. Please delete his old address from your address book and add the new one. He also
wishes to reassure everyone that this is not a scam or a hack, he simply needed to change his email address.

==> The CORSA Convention: Four NJACErs, Al Lacki, Bob & Sue Marlow, and Tim Schwartz attended
the recent CORSA convention is Wisconsin Dells, Wisconsin. Wisconsin Dells is a midwest vacation
destination with waterparks and an assortment of attractions, many of which date back the days of Corvair
production. The site of the convention was an enormous resort outside of town. We’ll have photos and
stories in the next newsletter, but in sum the convention was well-run and well-attended.

==> Ray’s Rampside: In recent newsletters we have been publishing Ray Coker’s tales of his Rampside
restoration, and we were prepared to publish the next installment when Ray encountered a setback. With the
truck on the road the left-rear axle yoke failed, a 62-year-old part that just couldn’t cope any more.
Collateral damage included the speedometer cable and the speedo drive fitting. But Ray does not sit still,
new parts are on the way and the truck will be rolling again within days.

We hope to see everyone at Tim’s house this Saturday!
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